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Meet the Humboldt Library Foundation Board of Directors 

 
The Humboldt Library Foundation Board of Directors works to raise funds in the community to support and 
enhance library services.  HLF has contributed $1.2 million to the library over a twenty year period.  The funds 
have helped to grow the collection, upgrade technology and support programming 
  
HLF was established 21 years ago to support public libraries in Humboldt County. The library system includes 
11 branches and a bookmobile which serves 14 outlying communities.  HLF raises funds across the county in a 
variety of ways, including the popular Buy a Book series, its' Annual Holiday Gala, the HLF Legacy Circle, the 
Board of Sponsors program and gifts made in memory and honor of a loved one.   
  
“Maintaining library services is more challenging today than ever before," said Elizabeth Murguia, HLF Board 
President. "In Humboldt County, over 100,000 residents are active library cardholders, they want more books to 
check-out, reference questions answered, more kids programming and open hours.  And if you need access to 
the public computers in your branch, get in line.”    
  
Please visit the website at humboldtlibraryfoundation.org, write to us at PO Box 440, Eureka, CA 95502 or call 
707-269-1991 to learn more about HLF and how you can help to keep our Humboldt County Library system 
healthy. 
  
For more information, contact HLF at 269-1991, friend us on Facebook or visit our website 
at www.humboldtlibraryfoundation.org. 
 
       
 

 
HLF Board of Directors from left: Sid Noyes, Elizabeth Murguia, Susan O’Connor, Kathy Murphy Jeff Todoroff, Judy Anderson Sara 
Traphagen, Pam Cavanagh, Jack Irvine, Barbara MacTurk. Not pictured: Nancy Frost, Peter LaVallee, Leslie Lollich, Theresa 
Malloy, Kelly Sanders. 
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